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FACUNDO PIGNANELLI ANNOUNCES A NEW CONTRACT WITH MINTED
STUDIOS; RELEASE OF NEW MATERIAL ON 2019.

New content to arrive at Q1 2019 with more details to follow.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, DECEMBER 10™: 2018.

BUENOS AIRES, ARGENTINA. Facundo Pignanelli is announcing that it has signed a new
contract with his record company, Minted Studios last Friday. This new contract represents a
continuation of the existing 10 year-long relationship between Facundo and Minted Studios.

The contract states that Minted Studios will be publishing and distributing any musical or film
content made by Facundo for the next 4 years. It also states that Minted Studios has no control
over the content being produced, that right only belongs to Facundo. Other aspects of the contract
include distribution rights and fees, touring and other possible ventures.

As | announced in October of this year, I'm working on some exciting projects | can’t wait to
share with my fans and the public. This new contract allows me to have greater control over my
projects and ventures and I’'m really excited about the prospect of continuing my long-lasting
relationship with Minted Studios. Said Facundo Pignanelli in a statement.

This new contract allows for the release of Facundo’s latest musical project in the first quarter of
2019. More details about this will be issued on another press release eventually.
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For additional information, please contact:
Martin Gomez

Assistant to Facundo Pignanelli.
pr@facundopignanelli.com

(549) 4231-2455
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